
CFJB 
LIMITED 
2 ELLEN 
BRAMPTON 

November 22nd, 1954. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R. F.D. #2, 
Walnutport, Penna. , 

U. S. A. 

Dear Kermit: 

The farther into winter we get, the greater 
the DX and yours is one of the several reports we have had 
from distances that normally seem fantastic for a quarter 
kilowatt. It is hard to realize that skip starts in so early 
in the day. 

This letter will serve as confirmation of 
reception of CFJB and verify your report dated November 
17th showing reception of this station on that afternoon, 
Wednesday, from 4:36 P.M. until Sign Off. My appreciative 
thanks for your report. 

Your inhaler, the old HRO, is one of the 
reasons you get reception like this. Thanks again, Kermit. 
If you should tune us at some future date and want to write 
again please do so. 

J/R 

Yours sincerely, 

»ge-c- 
Fenwick Job, 
Managing Director. 


